
 
 

PRESS RELEASE  

Regulatory sandbox: second time window for submission of projects closed 

Yesterday, Tuesday, 5 December 2023, the second time window for the submission of projects related 

to the possibility of testing, in a protected space, technological innovation activities in banking, 

finance and insurance closed.  

Informal interlocutions with operators interested in requesting support and discussion on industry 

regulations, specific aspects of the project, or even to participate in future time phases of 

experimentation continue through the dedicated communication channel on Consob's institutional 

website. 

More information on the possibility of activating informal dialogue can be found in the dedicated 

section called CONSOB-TECH (Consob-Tech) on the Authority's website. 

Rome, 6 December 2023  

https://www.consob.it/web/consob-and-its-activities/consob-tech

